
Naming of College Buildings and Facilities – New Cougar Den 
 

Detail:  The authority to accept naming gifts for College Buildings and Facilities shall lie 
with the Board of Trustees.  The Board of Trustees shall allow for naming opportunities 
based upon: 

• Sufficient Monetary Gift 
• Honorary Recognition 
• (Other reasons trustees may wish to provide naming opportunity) 

 
The Executive Director of Institutional Advancement and the Barton Community College 
Foundation certifies that a donation has been made to the Next 50 Physical Education 
Building Renovation. In accordance with this policy, along with this donation and 
previous support, this reservation qualifies for honorary recognition. The amounts will not 
be made public in order to protect the privacy of Foundation donors. 
 
Recommendation: It is recommended that with the Foundation’s certification and the 
signed naming agreement, the Board of Trustees approve the naming of the New 
Cougar Den to the “Schugart Family Hall of Fame”. 

 
 


